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From: Brian O"Neill
To: BOS Legislation, (BOS)
Cc: Calvillo, Angela (BOS)
Subject: Appeal Withdrawal - 35 Ventura Avenue (Case No. 2016-013505ENV)
Date: Thursday, November 4, 2021 2:30:03 PM

 

Dear Sir or Madam,
 
Our office represents the appellants, Tom and Kari Rocca, in the California Environmental Quality Act
appeal of the Categorical Exemption determination for the project at 35 Ventura Avenue (Case No.
2016-013505ENV). The appellants have reached an agreement with the project sponsors and hereby
withdraw their appeal. Please confirm receipt of this withdrawal request.
 
Thank you,
Brian
 
Brian O’Neill
Zacks, Freedman & Patterson, PC
Please note our new address:
601 Montgomery Street, Suite 400
San Francisco, CA 94111
Telephone: (415) 956-8100
Facsimile: (415) 288-9755
Email: brian@zfplaw.com
www.zfplaw.com
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